Seonaid Carr

Planning Case Officer
Development Management
Camden Town Hall

Judd Street

London

WC1H 8JE

August 2016

Dear Ms Carr,
317 Finchley Road
| am the manager of Maximal Ltd, a hardware store on Finchley Road near to number 317.

| know that there is a planning application to build a new apartment block and shop unit on the site
that is currently occupied by a pub that has been closed for several years.

The new building will be a great addition to the street, removing a current undesirable structure and
replacing it with a smart new block of apartments and a Marks & Spencer shop. | am also pleased to
hear about the improvements to the path in front of 317 Finchley Road. These things will improve
the look of the street and for that reason | wish to support the developers.

Please register my support for this planning application and | hope that it will be built.

Yours Sincerely,

Maximal Ltd.

301 Finchley Road, London, NW3 6DT



